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Liturgical services for the week of April 17–25, 2021 

Sunday of the Myrrh-Bearers 

Saturday April 17, 2021 Festal Tone, p.177 

 3:00 – 3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 

 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In Memory of Deceased members of the Mladenetz, Weber and Berry Families 
requested by Barbara Weber Berry 

Sunday April 18, 2021 Festal Tone, p.177 

 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 
Health and Blessings for Adrienne Haas requested by Carol and Ken Reichmann 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Livestreamed 
Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church 
and St. Nicholas Church 

  
 

Sunday of the Paralytic Man 

Saturday April 24, 2021 Festal Tone, p.181 
 3:00-3:30 PM 

4:00 PM 

 

Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 

Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In memory of John Panczyszyn, requested by Ron Ostrowski and Ellen Jacko 

Sunday April 25, 2021 Festal Tone, p.181 

 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church 
and St. Nicholas Church  

 10:00AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) – Livestreamed 

In Memory of +Julian Harhigh requested by his sister, Mary Carol Eldredge 
   

Welcome to our parish! 

We are glad that you have chosen to participate in the Divine Liturgy with us today and we pray that it 

has been a spiritually nourishing experience.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Donations to St. Mary’s / Assumption of the Virgin Mary 

•$50 In Memory of +Julian Harhigh from Cathleen Kosco 

•$100 In Memory of +Edward and +Rose Plavchak from Anthony and Doris (Plavchak) Debiasi 

•$100 Easter S.E. and E.R.  Montague 
May God bless you all for your generous heart!!! 

 

Church Bulletin 

Church Bulletins will soon be back in church! Please let us know by April 30, 2021 

We will soon start offering bulletins in church and discontinue the bulk of paper copies.  We understand that not 

everyone is able or comfortable attending church in person. We respect your decision and are not pressuring 

anyone to return if the environment is not right for you. We will continue to mail or email a bulletin to you.  

Your action: Please let the church office know if you would like to continue to receive a bulletin in whichever 

format you are currently receiving, paper or email. You can let us know by a note in the collection basket, an 

email to stmarybyzcatholic@gmail.com or a voice message on the office phone number 609-394-5025. For those 

in assisted living facilities, we will continue to mail to you. There is no need to contact the office. Please remember 

the bulletin is posted every week on the church website https://stmarybyzcatholictrenton.org 

Prayers for our parishioners  

We would kindly ask you to remember in the charity of your prayers the members of our parish families who are 

confined to home, in a health care facility or in the hospital. Especially please remember Holly Curry, Tom Petty, 

Michael Smoliga (Jr), Iryna Medvid,  May Our Lord, Physician of souls and bodies, extend His healing hand to 

ease their every pain and suffering. May He grant them healing, strength and many blessed years.  

Theology of the Body 

Bishop Kurt Burnette has asked pastors to inform their deacons and parishioners that Catholic Distance 

University is offering a free Online conference on St. John Paul II’s Theology of the Body. St. John Paul II 

offered these originally as a series of talks in his general audiences on the human person and especially on 

sexuality, reproduction, and gender based on the revealed Faith, especially on the revelations in the early chapters 

of the Book of Genesis. Bishop Kurt noted: “Generally speaking, I find St. John Paul's teachings that are now 

called "Theology of the Body" to be remarkably similar to our own theological tradition which beautifully 

emphasizes that we were created in the image and likeness of God. The 2021 Theology of the Body Conference 

will be held April 30-May 2 and will feature over eighty of the most prominent Catholic speakers such as 

Christopher West, Scott Hahn, Sr. Bethany Madonna among others. To register please visit: 

https://www.tobvirtualconference.com 

Passing of Dorothy M. Gidusko 

It is with a sad and heavy heart that I’m informing you of the very recent loss of our very devout and generous 

parishioner Dorothy M. Gidusko. She passed away peacefully on April 13, 2021 at Morris Hall in Lawrenceville. 

She has been a resident there since 2016 and was known for her religious devotion and generosity to the staff 

and residents. She always loved to paint and draw. In 1994 she studied Iconography with Phillip Zimmerman 

and painted religious icons for as long as she was able. She loved to gift people her icons and introduced many 

Roman Catholics to this art form. She will be definitely missed by all of us. To her family and to all her friends 

and the many people whose lives she touched, we extend our heartfelt condolences. May her memory be eternal!  

Funeral Liturgy will be celebrated Friday April 16, 2021 at St. Mary Byzantine Catholic Church, 202 Grand St. 

Trenton.  Fr. Yuriy Oros will officiate. 

https://stmarybyzcatholictrenton.org/
https://www.tobvirtualconference.com/

